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March, this has been an interesting month; you have to love Mother Nature.  
 
The weather has been very interesting from cold to warm to rain to Oh My 
Goodness BLIZZARD!!!!! March 29th was one of those days that no matter what 
you do it will be wrong.  At 2:00 AM we were good to go at 5:00 AM we thought it 
would still be ok, by 7:00 we decided this was a bad mistake. All of the buses were 
out, so we turned them around and had them take the students back home. If 
there was not a parent there to receive the students, they were brought back to 
the bus garage. We contacted parents, and they came and got their students.  
 
We had 3 buses get stuck on Tuesday but thanks to the mechanics, county 
highway people, and a very nice farmer they were all back on the road with very 
little down time.  
 
I would like to thank all the drivers, aides, mechanics, and my secretary for an 
amazing job well done. I have the best crew in the world working for 
Transportation.  
 
Last month we had 10 bus citations. They ranged from being disrespectful and 
rude to using foul language, and not staying in seats.   
 
We do have a new driver that is in training to pass her skills test and after this 
happens we will be putting her to work.  
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